United Way of Greater Cleveland

1331 Euclid Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44115 tel 216.436.2100 fax 216.436.2255

unitedwaycleveland.org

June 30, 2015

PRESIDENT & CEO

Bill Kitson

OFFICERS AND EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Chairman of the Board & Chief Volunteer Officer Richard J. Buoncore

2015 Campaign Co-Chairs Jennifer M. Bell Deborah Z. Read

Thomas W. Adler Mylayna S. Albright **Harriet Applegate** Steven R. Borstein Brian Broadbent Marc S. Byrnes Rick Chiricosta Paul Clark Robin C. Cottingham David I. Hooker Jerry L. Kelsheimer Keith J. Libman **Enid Rosenberg** Beverly J. Schneider John E. Skory Robert C. Smith Gerard A. Stadler Daniel P. Walsh

Life Directors

Alexander M. Cutler Terrance C. Z. Egger Robert W. Gillespie Jr. Henry J. Goodman Alex Machaskee Morton L. Mandel Henry L. Meyer III Sandra Pianalto Richard W. Pogue Robert S. Reitman William R. Robertson Cheryle A. Wills-Matthews

Directors Emeriti William E. Butler Julien L. McCall Felton Thomas, JR Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer Cleveland Public Library 525 Superior Avenue Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Mr. Felton,

Thank you for helping the Young Leaders at United Way of Greater Cleveland and the Engage! Cleveland Young Professional week be part of the Summer Reading Kick Off on June 6, 2015. The young professional volunteers enjoyed the opportunity to give back to the community at several branches throughout Cleveland. The volunteers had a meaningful experience and enjoyed working directly with the children and their families. The Young Leaders hope to engage in further opportunities with the Cleveland Public Library as our mission is to minimize the low income achievement gap in the Greater Cleveland community. We appreciate your support and flexibility with planning this event. Nichole Shabazz was wonderful to work with and made the planning seamless.

Thank you for your time and dedication to United Way of Greater Cleveland.

fladon

Sincerely,

Megan Shadrach

Affinity and Engagement Associate United Way of Greater Cleveland





The Free Medical Clinic of Greater Cleveland

12201 Euclid Avenue ♦ Cleveland, Ohio 44106-4399 ♦ Tel: (216) 721-4010 ♦ Fax: (216) 721-2431 ♦ www.thefreeclinic.org

Board of Trustees

President
Debra Rex, MA, MEd

Vice President
Michael R. Sering, MSSA
Seth M. Wolf, Esq.

Treasurer
Michael Vehovec, CPA, FHFMA

Secretary Nick Daniels

Trustees
Thomas Agee
Kip T. Bollin, Esq.
Janet M. Briggs, MSN, RN, CNP
Robert Johnson
James E. Lockshaw
Carol K. Metz, Esq.
Brett W. Miller, Esq.
Jean Sarlson
Stephen F. Thome

Trustees for Life
John Ball, DDS
Leonard H. Calabrese, DO
Charles F. Clarke, Esq.*
Gordon S. Friedman, Esq.
vic gelb
Sondra Hardis
Donald Messinger, Esq.
Margo Roth

Executive Director
Danny R. Williams, JD, MNO

*deceased

June 25, 2015

Donna V. Willingham Branch Manager Cleveland Public Library Hough Branch 1566 Crawford Road Cleveland, OH 44106

Dear Ms. Willingham,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, staff, volunteers, and most importantly our patients, The Free Medical Clinic of Greater Cleveland would like to thank the Cleveland Public Library for its in-kind donation of books for the children's waiting area, which received on 6/18/2015.

Your donation provide meaningful assistance to us as we continue to provide services to medically underserved patients throughout Northeast Ohio. Whether our patients need help in managing or overcoming one or more chronic conditions, relief from a mental health or substance abuse issue, or care in our dental clinic, they can count on us for first-rate treatment, thanks to donations from friends like you. We hope the coming year will bring greater clarity around several important issues that affect access to care for our patients and clients. As Congress continues to debate the status of the charitable deduction, and as our state legislators consider economically sustainable strategies for providing health care to the neediest among us, we appreciate your ongoing support of our daily efforts.

In our role as one of Ohio's newest community health centers, we can now start serving children and seniors. Best of all, access to all of our services will continue to be financially barrier free, thanks to unrestricted private donations such as yours. Your support allows us to provide access, dignity and hope to our neighbors and friends throughout Northeast Ohio. Thank you, again, for your valued commitment to The Free Clinic.

Sincerely yours,

Danny K. Williams, JD, MNO

Executive Director

dwillliams@thefreeclinic.org

cc: Felton Thomas Jr.
Executive Director, CEO
Cleveland Public Library

No goods or services were received in return for your contribution and your gift is fully tax-deductible as allowable by federal law. It is the responsibility of the donor to document the fair market value of in-kind gifts.

Health care is a right, not a privilege.

















